
APPENDIX 4 

 

From: Lorraine Neale <LorraineNeale@maidstone.gov.uk>  
Sent: 30 May 2023 13:54 
To: clerk@lenhamparishcouncil.org.uk 
Cc: Louise Davis <LouiseDavis@Maidstone.gov.uk>; Kerry Watson 
<KerryWatson@Maidstone.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Street Trading Application - Frankie Osborne - New Shelve Farm, Lenham 
 
Dear Lisa 
 
We have received further information from the applicant that we feel you may be interested know, 
he has provided a photo of the site and has advised that the land owner has agreed with him the 
following, a parking area (Green) and his van will be off the road (pink), he has also advised that 
vehicles can access the site via Rayners Hill, where there is a gate for access. Given this information 
which largely addresses your concerns and the fact that KCC highways, a statutory consultee did not 
comment do you wish your objection to stand and a hearing be arranged, or are you content to 
withdraw your objection and negate the need for the hearing. Could you please advise as soon as 
posssible.  
 

 
 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Lorraine Neale 

Senior Licensing Officer 

Maidstone Borough Council, Maidstone House, King Street, Maidstone, Kent ME15 6JQ 
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